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This measure is unconstitutional and it is absolutely ridiculous (measure 114) is even 

considered. The fiscal fail that this is should alone be enough to trash it. Thousands 

of Oregonians would become felons, making us spend much more money, and you 

are stripping us of our 2nd amendment right. I could go on or at least put more 

thought into this, but I shouldn’t even have to be writing this in the first place. 


